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The Week Ahead 

 

Monday, June 21, 2021 

National Indigenous People’s Day 

Quarter Completion Day 

Literacy 10 Assessment 

Numeracy 10 Assessment 

LST and Grade 12 Numeracy and Literacy 10 Exams  

Tuesday, June 22, 2021 

Quarter Completion Day 

Literacy 10 Assessment 

Numeracy 10 Assessment  

Wednesday, June 23, 2021 
Quarter Completion Day 

Report Cards Marks Due 

Thursday, June 24, 2021 

Quarter Completion Day 

Yearbook pick up 

Quarter 4 Ends  

Friday, June 25, 2021 
Administrative Day 

Staff Meeting and Goodbyes 11am on TEAMS  

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

Upcoming Events 

June 21- 23 — Literacy 10 Assessment (LST only) 

June 21 - 23 — Numeracy 10 Assessment (LST and Grade12s only) 

June 21 - 24 — Quarter Completion Days 

June 23 - Quarter Marks Due by 8am 

June 24 - Quarter 4 Ends  

June 25 - Administrative Day - Last Day! 

June 25th – Staff Meetings and Goodbyes 11am on Teams 

June 26th – Summer Vacation 

June 29 - Report Cards Available 
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FYI 

 

Quarter Schedule 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dry Grad 2022: 

 

Hello Grad 2022 Parents! 

 

The first Dry Grad 2022 meeting will take place as follows: 

 

Topic: Dry Grad 2022 Executive Meeting 

Time: Jun 23, 2021 06:30 PM Vancouver 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/6013197335?pwd=Q1FudlpWR1oya2ZVYm92Zm55TVJBUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 601 319 7335 

Passcode: 4q9ydC 

 

This will be a short 40 min meeting to get a summary from the Dry Grad 2021 team and to form an executive 
committee for the coming year.  

 

Thank you  
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In The News 

 

 

 

Tune in to FRAFCA Facebook Live and FRAFCA YouTube Live, on June 21 for Surrey’s National Indigenous 
Peoples Day Virtual Celebration: 

•         Kids Show: 11:00AM-11:30AM  

•         Main Event: 6:00PM-7:30PM 

Hosted by the Local Land Based Nations, Semiahmoo, Kwantlen and Katzie First Nations, Surrey’s National 
Indigenous Peoples Day is an opportunity to acknowledge and show respect and admiration for Indigenous 
Peoples past, present and future; to share cultural history; and to share spirit, experiences, stories, song, art 
and dance with each other and the community.  

The virtual broadcast will include cultural sharing from Semiahmoo, Kwantlen, Katzie First Nations, and Nova 
Métis with teachings and practice through art, music, storytelling, and dance.  

We look forward to bringing you:  

•         The Wild Moccasin Dancers, (Shyama-Priya and David Whitebean) 

•         Stars of the North Drum Group, (LaDonna Wiks-Joseph name by Wata) 

•         XiQuelem, (Eugene Harry) 

•         Brown Bear Woman, (Candace Hill Trevena) 

•         JB the First Lady, (Jerilynn Webster) 

•         Métis Jigging (Madelaine McCallum) 

•   And More!                     
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https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FFRAFCA%2F&data=04%7C01%7Cmabutler%40surrey.ca%7Cbacd8b21d7594973030d08d92a09cc21%7Cdabca0329edf4a38812823f1c18ab2a3%7C0%7C0%7C637587043844021493%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWI
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fchannel%2FUCP9HcIRzaA6lKptD_ECE-1g&data=04%7C01%7Cmabutler%40surrey.ca%7Cbacd8b21d7594973030d08d92a09cc21%7Cdabca0329edf4a38812823f1c18ab2a3%7C0%7C0%7C637587043844031449%7CUnk
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In The News 

 

    A huge thank you to our sponsors who have made this year’s virtual event a success! 

   

 More information can be found on www.surrey.ca/NIPD  
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In The News: 

 

CBC profile of Brayden: After distanced ceremony, B.C. grads turn the page on unprecedented school year | CBC News 

Surrey Leader article: Surrey’s 2021 grads find creative ways to celebrate in another year of COVID-19 – Peace Arch News 

  

 

http://www.surrey.ca/NIPD
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/after-distanced-ceremony-b-c-grads-turn-the-page-on-unprecedented-school-year-1.6062890
https://www.peacearchnews.com/news/surreys-2021-grads-find-creative-ways-to-celebrate-in-another-year-of-covid-19/?utm_source=dlvr.it&utm_medium=twitter
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In The News 

Surrey Schools prepares for face-to-face and hybrid Summer Learning 
Wednesday, June 16, 2021 

 

With summer break fast approaching, Surrey Schools is gearing up for our comprehensive summer learning program 

for the 2021 summer session, featuring both in-person and online learning. 

The delivery model for our elementary and smaller specialized programs will involve full-time face-to-face learning, 

while our secondary academic and remedial programs will be a combination of face-to-face and online learning. Stu-

dents will receive their schedules and classroom expectations from their classroom teachers prior to the start of each 

program. (The delivery models are subject to change due to circumstances regarding COVID-19 or changes to provin-

cial health guidelines which cod include full online learning if the health protocols dictate). 

 
Registration is open until June 28 for Surrey Schools' Summer Learning full credit academic courses for Grade 10-12 stu-
dents, as well as remedial courses for Grades 8-11. Full credit courses are for students looking to get ahead or retake a 
course, while remedial courses contain partial course content and are 
only for students who have taken the course already and want to increase 
their knowledge or improve their mark. Remedial courses are graded on a 
scale with a maximum mark of 80%. 

This year's offerings include the following subjects at various grades: 

 English: English, Literary Studies, New Media, Creative Writing, English 
Studies 

 Languages: French, Mandarin, Punjabi, Spanish 

 Math: Math, Foundations of Math, Workplace Math, Calculus, Pre-Calculus 

 Physical Education: Physical Education, Active Living, Fitness & Conditioning 

 Sciences: Science, Chemistry, Physics, Life Sciences, Anatomy & Physiology 

 Socials: Social Studies, Exploration of Social Studies, 20th Century World 
History, Human Geography, Physical Geography, Law Studies, Philosophy, Social Justice 
Computer: Media Design 

Not all courses are available at all sites. When registering, students will have the opportunity to associate their 

course with one of the following Summer School Sites: 

 Clayton Heights Secondary 

 Earl Marriott Secondary 

 Enver Creek Secondary 

 Fraser Heights Secondary 

 Guildford Park Secondary 

 Panorama Ridge Secondary 

 Princess Margaret Secondary 

  

Students will also have hands-on learning opportunities with four programs to teach new skills: Skills in Automotive at 

Frank Hurt Secondary, Skills in Culinary Arts at Enver Creek Secondary, Skills in Trades at Princess Margaret Sec-

ondary and Skills in Drafting at L.A. Matheson Secondary. The goal is to expose our learners to different vocations 

and spark interest for further trade studies. 

K-7 students may attend summer learning by staff referral for courses on Literacy & Numeracy, Early French Immer-

sion and Late French Immersion. More information is available from your classroom teacher or school principal. 

For additional information and to register for secondary courses, click here. Registration closes June 28 at 8 

a.m. 

Please direct any inquiries to cedu-office@surreyschools.ca 
  by Jacob Zinn at 3:29 PM 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1087
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/CEDU/summerlearning/8-12/Documents/Summer%20Learning%20%202021.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/CEDU/summerlearning/8-12/Documents/Summer%20Learning%20%202021.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/CEDU/summerlearning/8-12/Documents/Full%20Credit%20Summer%20Courses%202021.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/departments/CEDU/summerlearning/8-12/Documents/Remedial%20Summer%20Courses%202021.pdf
http://www.adulted36.ca/
mailto:cedu-office@surreyschools.ca
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Health and Safety 

 

Staying safe while carpooling to and from school 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1042
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Health and Safety 
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Health and Safety 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: June 14
th

 – June 18
th

  

 

 

Happy Thursday Dragons!   

 

Tomorrow is our final day of classes, and the 2020-21 school year is drawing to a close.  It has been a year of incredible 
challenge and change, and has required all of us to work together in support of our community.  We are so very proud 
of Fleetwood Park’s students and staff and all that we have accomplished.  Through our resilience, flexibility and inno-
vation, we were able to keep our school open, our students continued to learn, and our Dragon Spirit shone through.  
Thank you Dragons! 
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It has been Spirit Week at Fleetwood Park with our Student’s Council hosting some fun “dress up” themes.  In addition, 
our staff also dressed up as “Mr. King” on Tuesday in order to recognize Mr. King’s upcoming retirement and honour his 
many years of service to our Fleetwood community.  Great fun had by all… and a very special day for our staff! ☺  Con-
gratulations Mr. King! ☺ 
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On Monday, after a very busy previous Thursday and Friday, and hosting the Fleetwood Park Secondary Commence-
ment “Walk Through” ceremonies, I met with this year’s Dry Grad committee.  We drew the name of the lucky 2021 
graduate for the grand prize - a car, donated by Surrey Honda.  We will be able to share the details in next week’s 
newsletter.  The Dry Grad Committee was also able to distribute many other gifts to randomly drawn students in our 
graduating class.  We send our thanks to Surrey Honda for your long-term partnership and the continuation of this much 
valued tradition.  And again, we send our appreciation and thanks to this year’s Dry Grad Committee for all your hard 
work and support. 

 

This year’s Commencement, although very different, was a wonderful success.  We loved seeing all of the smiles, hap-
py students and proud parents/families.  This event truly signifies the importance of all we do, and the importance of 
public education.  Huge thanks to Ms. Duff and Mr. Kirincic and all of our staff volunteers who made this event possible.  
Fantastic work everyone.  If you haven’t already seen the media coverage of our Commencement Celebrations, check 
out the CBC and Surrey Leader stories. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fleetwood Park would like to thank those who contributed scholarships or awards to the Class of 2021: 

  

Artona 

Fleetwood Park Parent Advisory Council 

Golden Tree Jewellers 

Hazelwood Family Dental Centre 

Homelife Benchmark Titus Realty 

Mrs. Daljinder Kang 

PFC Steel and the Caldarella Family 

Royal Canadian Legion #6 
Royal Canadian Legion #6 Ladies' Auxiliary 

The Society for the Preservation of Vaudeville 

Surrey Principals' and Vice-Principals' Association 

Surrey Teachers' Association 

The Family of John Wildman 
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On Monday afternoon, our staff met for our final regular monthly Staff Meeting.  Throughout the year we have conduct-
ed these meetings on TEAMS.  Although not the same as being in the same room together, these meetings provided 
such an important opportunity for our staff to come together virtually, share the latest news, recognize our successes, 
and cheer each other on.  I am very hopeful that next year will allow us to gather, and we will be able to discuss the re-
introduction of our traditional systems. 

 

 

We were so pleased to see many of our students/staff and classes participating in Pride Week.  Mr. Walshe ’s Social 
Studies 8 class created an amazing display of support.  Well done Dragons! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Wednesday, we held our final Health and Safety Committee meeting of the year.  Our focus continued to be Covid-
19 Safety Guidelines… and we reminded staff that unfortunately Covid-19 is still in our school community, and all Pro-
vincial K-12 Safety Guidelines are still in place.  Please continue to take care and be safe over the last few days. 
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Students, please stop by and claim any of your items that have been placed in our Lost and Found.  Items will be on 
display for a few days in our Plaza.  Please pick up your items before you leave for the summer.  Unclaimed items will 
be given to charity in July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tomorrow is our final day of classes for 2021.  I wish everyone a meaningful and fun last day with your cohorts.  All stu-
dents are reminded that next week is Quarter Completion Days.  You are encouraged to take advantage of this last op-
portunity to complete missing assignments/assessments.  If you need to catch up on something, please contact your 
teacher to schedule an appointment time to come into the school.  Please note that we cannot allow drop in visits, as we 
need to ensure proper physical distancing is maintained.   

 

Students are also reminded that Yearbooks will be distributed at the school next Thursday.  They will be distributed by 
cohort.  Please stay tuned for pick-up schedule details. 

 

Take care, stay safe, and if we don’t see you next week for Quarter Completion Days, have a wonderful summer.   

 

 

Yours in education, 

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where 

all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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